
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Assembly of Legendary Figures 

Meeting Called to Order:  Saturday, November 19, 2011, 2:00 p.m. EST 

Roll Call:  Mother Nature, Father Time, Santa Claus, Easter Bunny, Sandman, Tom Turkey, Cupid, Tooth 

Fairy,  Lucky the Leprechaun, Wanda the Witch, Theodore E. Bear 

Approval of Last Month’s Minutes:  Motioned by:   Easter Bunny Seconded by: Tooth Fairy   

Communications: 

None. 

Old Business Items: 

Santa’s Schedule – Santa reported that all is on task for this year’s delivery.  Very little problems in the 

workshop and the loading of the delivery satellites is on or ahead of schedule. 

Wanda the Witch – Halloween Update, all went well this year.  There was very little loss in the spirit of 

the holidays; however, she did express that she would love to have her website up before next year.  

She blames herself for this since she was not ready when to Department of Elfand Security contacted 

her to set it up, but she will start working on it now for next year. 

New Business Items: 

Website updates need to be made more frequently – All of the members agree that the website needs 

to be worked on as much as possible as soon as the department is ready to kick it in gear.  Santa said 

that he is going to have a meeting with Edward later on today to express the groups concerns in this 

matter. 

Thanksgiving update – Tom the Turkey is again concerned this year with all of the turkeys that will be 

eaten for Thanksgiving.  He made another proposal that the preferred dinner meat for Thanksgiving be 

changed to chicken; however this was unanimously declined.  Tom will be working with DES this evening 

to get his website on-line. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Assembly of Legendary Figures 

 

Santa’s on-line Chat Schedule – Santa has agreed to do the on-line chat again this year.  The schedule is 

for November 27, 5 p.m. – 7 p.m.  EST.   The Easter Bunny has agreed to keep Lenny the Lamb at bay this 

year so that Santa’s chat is not disturbed as much as his was at Easter. 

New meeting location - The DES has now built a new meeting facility and has dedicated a whole wing to 

the Assembly of Legendary Figures for all of their meetings.  Teleports will be installed at everyone’s 

home location for quick transportation to the North Pole allowing us the ability to call and meet more 

securely and within a timely manner.  Figures are to establish dates with DES for the installation. 

New Years update – Father Time stated he may go to New York this year for the New Years Eve 

celebration and wanted to know if anyone wanted to come with him.  Cupid and Tooth Fairy said they 

would love to go and the others will check their schedule and get back with him soon. 

Motion to Close the Meeting by:  Father Time, Seconded by: Cupid 

Next Meeting:   To be scheduled after Christmas unless an emergency meeting is needed. 

 


